
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 303 243-2633 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: February 10, 1981 

To: 	City Council and County Commissioners 

From: Jim Patterson and Jim Wysocki 

As you know, we have again experienced some delay in getting our 
construction grant to start building the new sewage treatment 
plant. We are having some difficulty getting our plans approved 
by the State Health Department staff. 

Ron Schuyler, head of the Water Quality Division has agreed to 
meet with us on February 26 to discuss our project. You are in-
vited to hear Ron's comments and to express any concerns to him 
that you may have regarding the delay of our project. 

We will leave City Hall at 10:30 A.M. on February 26 to visit 
the plant site, and then meet for lunch at noon at Two Rivers 
Plaza. Ron will be prepared to visit with us until about 2:30 
when he will return to Denver. 

You are invited to participate in any part or all of the visit. 
If you can attend the lunch, please let Judy Chmielewski (243-2633, 
Ext. 238) know so we can make the proper number of reservations 
by noon Tuesday, February 24. 
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